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                                                                                                       08 November 2018
MEC: Mr. Lebogang Maile 
No 56 Eloff Street, Umnotho House, Johannesburg, 2000 

Mail: PO Box 8769, Johannesburg, 

2000

Mr Collin Pitso

Chief of Staff  

Ms Priscilla Petersen 
Head of Department (Acting)
Gauteng Department of Agriculture and Rural Development
Ms Zingisa Smale

Provincial Waste Management Officer

Gauteng Department of Agriculture and Rural Development

By email: Thokozile.Makgato@gauteng.gov.za and Collin.Pitso@gauteng.gov.za
 
Dear Hon MEC Maile
INVITATION TO THE PORTFOLIO COMMITTEE ON ENVIRONMENTAL AFFAIRS MEETING SCHEDULED FOR 14 NOVEMBER 2018 IN PARLIAMENT, CAPE TOWN.

The Portfolio Committee on Environmental Affairs has scheduled a briefing on the Petition it received from residents of Kempton Park, calling on the National Assembly to investigate the enforcement of the National Environment Management: Waste Act, 2008 (Act No. 59 of 2008) in the Ekurhuleni Metro to ensure regular and reliable refuse collection, submitted in terms of Rule 347 (Mr M Waters). Therefore, the Department is kindly invited to this meeting and to respond to the Petition. Please note that the Committee has also extended an invitation to the Ekurhuleni Metro to this meeting.
The briefing is scheduled as follows:

Date: 14 November 2018
Time: 09:00

Venue: Old Assembly Chamber, Old Assembly Building in Parliament
I trust you find this in order.
Yours sincerely

[image: image3.jpg]COMMITTEES

PO Box 15 Cape Town 8000 Republic of South Africa
Tel: 27 (21) 403 2597 Fax: 27 (21) 403 3205
www.parliament.gov.za




Hon. M P Mapulane, MP

Chairperson: Portfolio Committee on Environmental Affairs
